
INDIRA GANDHI NATIONAL OPEN UNIVERSITY 

REGIONAL CENTRE MUMBAI 

 

NOTICE 05/2025 

Date:04/06/2025 

 

Dear Learners, 

In continuation to the circular 01/2025 dated 06.01.2025 issued by Regional Centre Mumbai, it 
is once again informed that the learners should remain cautious of emails/ messages/etc. from 
individuals/ unauthorized agencies/ unauthorized organizations/ etc. for purchase of 
assignments, project reports, synopses or for any kind of payment. 

The assignments should be hand written only by the learner and the synopses and project report 
should be prepared by the learner as per respective project manual. 

The Regional Centre shall not be responsible for any such financial loss of the learner. 

The learners are advised to visit our website www.ignou.ac.in and rcmumbai.ignou.ac.in for 
authentic information. 

 
 
 

Dr.  Rahul Mishra 

Regional Director 

 

To, 

IGNOU Learners 

Copy to: 

 

1) File Concerned 

 
 

 


